
Dear Friends in Christ, 
 

     It’s been a little while since we 
have sent out a newsletter. Things 
have been a little crazy lately, but 
hopefully we are back on track with 
them.  
 

     Things are looking a little different 
around Willisburg Baptist Church 
these days. The two pine trees out in 

front of the church have been removed. The church sign has 
also been removed. We are getting ready for a brand new sign 
that will have a digital display on it. People will be able to read 
it from both directions of travel. I really feel it will be a great 
asset to the church and our community. We expect the sign to 
arrive sometime around the end of September.  
 

     We had an awesome little Vacation Bible School this time 
with 11 children attending. Yes, it was small, but I tell you it 
was truly a blessed event. We spent an entire day learning, 
singing, making crafts, recreating, and having a meal together 
with families. This VBS was a one day event. It really went 
well. Thank you to all that helped out and worked.  
 

     Worship attendance has been picking back up again. It is so 
good to see everyone worshipping the Lord. I do have to admit 
I have been down because of Sunday School attendance. I 
know that we can do better in this area of our spiritual growth. 
Please try to start working Sunday School back into your 
schedule. We are having classes right now for the ladies, cou-
ples and individuals, children, and youth. I know there is a 
place for you to enjoy learning and growing in the Lord at Wil-
lisburg Baptist Church. Put it on your agenda for 9:00 AM 
Sunday mornings. We do hope to see you soon. 
 

     Cheryl and I have moved to Lebanon in our new house. It 
was hard leaving from the parsonage and moving there, but we 
know it is something that we needed to do for the future. Noth-
ing has changed in the way that we are ministering at the 
church other than I am in the office a little more. I am working 
out of the office on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. If 
you would like to stop by please feel free do to so. You can 
always contact me on my cell phone or leave a message. There 
are other various times I am working and visiting in the com-
munity. Please know that God is not done with us yet. I am 

sensitive that the time is nearing for my retirement so please 
pray with me and together let us seek God’s will and timing in 
this. We still have much work to do in the parsonage as we sort 
through things that we have collected through all these years. 
We have already contributed several things for our Share You 
Love Day coming up sometime either in September or Octo-
ber.  
 

     Our new address is 108 Park Heights Lebanon, KY 40033. 
You are always welcome in our new home. Please feel free to 
stop by and us. We will be having an Open House early in Oc-
tober. We will be letting everyone know the date and time.  
 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Bro. Jay Hatfield 

 

 

 
Hello, from Kentucky WMU! 

 

The year’s theme is called “One True Hope” based on the 
scripture Psalm 31:21-24. Kentucky needs hope. Whatever re-
gion of the state you call home, there is brokenness. While we 
can’t take away all of the suffering happening around us, it’s 
always in our power to decide what our response will be.  
 
We invite you to join us September 12-19, 2021, and mobilize 
your church to reach every Kentuckian by praying, giving and 
going.  
 
What is the Eliza Broadus Offering for State Missions®? 
Understanding that missions is what believers do to reach be-
yond the needs of their congregations to witness and minister 
for the purpose of fulfilling the Great Commission, Kentucky 
WMU designed the Eliza Broadus Offering® to advance Ken-
tucky Baptists ministry and missions efforts to help people 
come to know Christ. 

 

Ernest Goff—Village of Lebanon Nursing Home 
Eddie & Wilma Sims (Home) 
Charles & Marie Lewis (Home) 
Shirley Clark—Battling with cancer and treatment 
Megan O’Bryan—Springfield Nursing & Rehab 
Tonya Collins—Pine Meadows Nursing Home Lexington 
Mae Ola Hardin—Springfield Nursing & Rehab 
Bruce Welch (Lung Cancer) 
Carl Stump (Cancer & Sprained Ankle) 
Alan Moul (Many health problems) 
Melva Seibert (COVID 19) 
Pray for the lost. 
 

Your tithes and offerings can be 
mailed to the church at: 

Willisburg Baptist Church 
PO Box 58 

Willisburg, KY 40078 

Sundays 
Sunday School 

9:00 AM 
Worship 

10:00 AM 

Mondays 
AA                   

Meeting                    
7:00 PM                              

 

Tuesdays 
Bible Study 
And Prayer 

6:00 PM 

Donate food to the church food pantry! 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
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   3rd Cole Miller 
5th Janice Boblitt 
6th Nicholas Riley 

7th Anthony Harmon, William Thomas Yaste, Ste-
ven Wayne Royalty Jr 

8th Stacey Barr, Betty Jane Cheser, Aleera Johnson 
9th Krista Hill 

10th Nancy Harmon 
11th Courtney Foster 

12th Lloyd Lewis 
13th Debbie Russell 

15th G.W. Yaste 
19th Jimmy Ray Foster, Chris Short 

21st Breanna Chesser, Jennifer Chesser 
22nd Bethany Fallis 

26th Marie Lewis, Kelly Smith, Jeri Stumph 
27th Gracie Chesser 

1st Terry & Pat Foster, Rob & Wendy Turner 
6th Ray & Shirley Clark 

7th Jimmy & Anita Foster 
18th Sven, & Debby Traffas 

19th Herman & Eldora Akin, Larry & Grace Hardin 
24th Mike & Sherry Tingle 

Daniel & The Lions Den 
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